
From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) (Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov)
To: Shawna Bonshak
Cc: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua Planning/Zoning Referrals-- February 2022
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 10:00:44 AM

Thanks for the explanation Shawna.  That makes sense and honestly, this new proposal should be
much easier to get through.
 
Thanks,
Greg
 
Greg Trost
Assistant Resident Engineer
New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY  14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
www.dot.ny.gov

 

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 9:27 AM
To: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Cc: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua Planning/Zoning Referrals-- February 2022
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from
unknown senders or unexpected emails.

 
Hi Greg- Thank you for reaching out so quickly. Same parcel, very different proposal.
The original road, with the townhome project, extended from 364 through the parcel to the
Hopewell side. It was never decided if the two roads would ultimately link before the project was
denied. This new proposal does have access on 364 but it will only be for 19 single family lots and
there is no connection east, to the other side of the development.
We will forward your e-mail to Brennan Marks and the applicant.
Let me know if you have further questions.
 
Thanks again,
Shawna
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua
5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241
 

mailto:Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov
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From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) (Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 7:57 AM
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua Planning/Zoning Referrals-- February 2022
 
Hi Michelle,
Thanks for sending this on to get my opinion.  This is a scaled back version I believe of something
we’ve seen before.  CPN-21-035 was at this same address.  I thought originally they connected the
two separate roads into one road, but I can’t seem to find the plans to verify that.  The developer
and their engineer still need to go through the full highway work permit process with a new road
being proposed.  The sooner they submit something to the NYSDOT, the better.  Then again, it
appears they are still trying to figure out what they want.  FYI, the regional office and this residency
will be reviewing the proposal simultaneously.
 
Thanks,
Greg
 
Greg Trost
Assistant Resident Engineer
New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY  14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
www.dot.ny.gov

 

From: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org <mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 2:02 PM
To: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Cc: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Town of Canandaigua Planning/Zoning Referrals-- February 2022
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from
unknown senders or unexpected emails.

 
Attached, please find Town of Canandaigua Planning/Zoning Referrals for February 2022
 
 

Michelle Rowlinson
Senior Clerk
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
585-394-1120 x2230
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